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Thanks a lot for your information about the Focal Point’s communication. We believe that our answers to the questions are very clear, so we think it is not necessary to add anything more, unless the Committee decides that it needs some kind of explanation.

Moreover, we would like the Committee should be aware that at this time our association has exhausted the administrative proceedings in several cases and cannot go to the courts for lack of financial resources to pay the lawyers that provides for the Act 29 / 1998. The Commission is already aware of one of these cases. The Administration refuses to allow open access to the file by the industry VInibasa storage over 2 million liters of alcohol (2.000.000 liters) within the city limits that is a clear irregularity. This attitude of the administration, as the Commission has found in the documentation that our association has referred, is a common practice. 

We would like to reiterate that without access to legal aid, the Aarhus Convention is dead letter, as citizens have no procedure to force the administration to accomplish what it establishes.

